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    Thursday 15th November 2016
Dear Parents,
Wow! What a busy week it has been! We have had an external educational advisor from the Buckinghamshire Learning Trust in to support the further development of Stockham School. She has been very impressed with the school, commenting on the excellent behaviour of the children, the quality of the teaching and how supportive the parents she spoke to were. Thank you!

We took Years 5 and 6 have been to the Houses of Parliament, leaving school at 6.15am! It was a very long journey but it was worth it. We visited the House of Commons, the House of Lords and found out (amongst other things) that Michael Jackson tried to buy the Queen’s chair! Thank you to all the staff who arrived at work by 5.30am to provide the children with this exciting experience! 

Over the past two years Stockham School has worked hard to become a Story Telling School. I am pleased to say we have now been officially accredited! 

Thank you to all the parents who voted for our two new parent governors. Heena Brown and Florian Stoermer have both been elected to the governing body. Congratulations and we are all looking forward to working with you. 

The school council will be heading to Waitrose to have a healthy eating talk today. Thank you to Joyce Hutchinson (an ex Governor) who has organised the event and for the continued support and help that she gives the school.

Tomorrow is the Children In Need Spotacular day! The School Council have organised a Cake Sale at the end of the day.

The Cake Sale will start at 2.30pm. The Friends of Stockham will also be serving tea and coffee.

 Please remember to send in a spotty themed cake and come dressed in a spotty theme! The Mayor of Wantage, Mr. Steve Trinder will be visiting Stockham in the morning to choose the winner of the best spotty themed cake which will be announced in our celebration assembly. 

Have a lovely weekend with your families.

Kind regards,

Joe Burbank
PAs this week were Cherry and Logan. Thank you for your help.  

Coming home this week with your child you will find a book of tickets for the hamper draw and a separate book of tickets for the raffle. There is no obligation to purchase any tickets. If you would like to purchase tickets please complete the relevant ticket stub(s) with your contact details and return them with payment in the envelope provided as soon as possible. Tickets are £1 each (by cash or cheque, payable to ‘Friends of Stockham’). Please return all completed ticket stubs and payment, and any unwanted tickets, to school no later than Fri 25th November. Additional tickets will be available for sale before the draw at the Christmas Fayre on 2nd Dec or you can email us at friendsofstockham@gmail.com and we will arrange for additional book(s) to be sent home with your child. Thank you for your support.

CLASS NEWS

Year F
Foundation had a fantastic time at the cinema.  We read the story ‘Elmer’ and celebrated our differences.  In maths we made number posters.
Year 1        This week we have been looking at fiction and non- fiction books and we have started  to learn our Christmas songs!
Year 2
In English we have started to plan our own stories based on ‘The Gruffalo’.  In science we have been using the internet to research different habitats around the world.
  Year 3
In maths Year 3 have moved onto looking at expanded column subtraction.  In science we have been looking at suitable materials for reflecting light.
Year 4        In English we have been writing and drawing the story of the willow pattern.  In maths we have been learning all about negative numbers.  In science we have been naming and describing different types of teeth.
  Year 5        This week in year 5, we have ventured to London to the Houses of Parliament! We have also finished writing our letter to NASA to help them decide if we should send astronauts to Mars or not! 
  Year 6 
This week we have been learning about measures in maths and in English we have begun to write our island stories.
MILES OF SMILES
This week the following children have earned “Miles of Smiles”:

Year F
All of Foundation for fantastic behaviour on our trip to Newbury cinema.  We had a great time!
Year 1
Harry for always being so polite and helpful to everyone.  Jennifer for trying really hard with her work and listening well on the carpet.
Year 2
Alfie Bayliss for giving fantastic explanations of how to solve maths problems.  Phoebe for angelic singing in our Christmas concert practices!
Year 3 

Owen and Rachel for brilliant perseverance with expanded column subtraction. 
Year 4
Robert for always trying his best at Stockham school.  We will miss him very much!  Izzy for being a superstar on the carpet and answering loads of questions in all subjects!
Year 5
Ollee for always being really helpful and helping those that are stuck, even if they're not his learning partner. Alfie for his brilliant reading and inference skills in guided reading. 

Year 6
All of Year 6 for being amazing at the Houses of Parliament.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 2 for having the tidiest classroom. Well done Year 2! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 1 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 1 100%!
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School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.
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WANTAGE & GROVE SCOUT POST

Post boxes are available in the following places:

Barnards Way Post Office, Campbells Opticians
Charlton Garden Centre, Sainsbury’s,
Waitrose, Wantage Health Centre,
Smiths DIY and Co-op Supermarket

Post boxes will be in position from
1pm Saturday November 26th to
1pm Saturday December 17th

Cards will be delivered to
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All post will be delivered by Christmas Eve.

All proceeds go to the local Scout Groups.
Should you need any details please call 228353-

Registered charity no: 300518
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